
October Newsletter 2017 

Summer's drawing to a close, but the library's open six 
days a week again and we've got some great news and 
events coming up.  Come to one of our meetings or sign-
up for an event at the Library. 
Like our new logo?  We love it - thanks to talented designer 
Valerie Coll [valeriecoll.com] for producing it. 

 
Fall Gardening Seminar Wednesday, October 18, 2017 – 7 pm 
 

Dr. Amy Rowe, Rutgers Environmental Expert 
Presents “What You Need to Know About Ticks” 
 

Randy Hinton, Master Gardener 
Presents “Preparing Your Lawn & Garden for Spring” 
 

Come along and get some tips before it’s too late. 
 
 

Thank-you for taking our survey 
 
We had over 150 responses, including forms completed at 
the Library and online.  We’ve got some great ideas for 
events and workshops, and your feedback has helped us 
plan our Fall program. Congratulations to the winner of our 
prize draw, Rosa Jasinski of Pompton Lakes. 
 

Upcoming Events 
We're working-up a program of speakers - once a month, normally the third Wednesday, 
at 7pm. Our Fall program has something for everyone, including adults and 
children.  Sign-up at the library to reserve your place! 

Wednesday October 18th 
Fall Gardening Seminar with Rutgers' Dr. Amy Rowe & Randy Hinton, Master Gardener 

Wednesday November 15th 
Local Author Ernest Velon brings to light the Amazian Empire 

Wednesday December 6th 
Holiday Crafts - Make a decoration for your tree (spaces limited)  

 

 
Now you can shop AND support your library 

We've registered with Amazon Smile, so when you shop at Amazon, we'll receive a 
donation from them. Be sure to start at smile.amazon.com and login. 



 
Recognizing our sponsors 

We’ve had an amazing response from our business community in Pompton Lakes. 
Mention us when you’re out and about in town. 

Jazzercise Avenue Haircutter Carmen Salon 
Cardinal Café Heads-up Salon Noypi Grocery 

Hing Lee Chinese Restaurant Soojian Brothers Construction Northeast Janitorial Supply 
The Closet Shopper Taqueria La Juquilita Town & Country Deli 
Cherished Bridals J&N Liquors FWCC Accountants 

VIP Cleaners La Poblamita Thatcher McGee’s 
A-Z Autobody Farm View Pork Store PL Chamber of Commerce 

Fleischer Accounting Camptown Coin Store Mailboxes & More 
 
NJ State Referendum 
The General Election Ballot on November 7 will ask voters to 
decide on the NJ Library Construction Bond Act, targeting 
$125m for new construction and renovation projects 
If approved, grants will be available to fund 50% of new 
projects - without raising local property taxes.   
 
Remember to vote on the 7th and support NJ Libraries! 
More details are available from the librarians. 
 

 
Attention Budding Designers 

With all the things going on, and more events in the pipeline, it 
would be helpful to have our own Friends of the Library website 
with more information about speakers and workshops. 
 

Contact us if you think you could help-out. 
 

Thanks to everyone who came by our table and said hello at the National Night Out in 
August, and Pompton Day in September. 
 
The money raised from our booksales will go towards replacing the wi-fi network in the 
Library and improving 2018 children's programs! 
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Thank you for signing up to our contact list. 
Please let us know if you have an email address, in order to reduce our costs. 

 
Our mailing address is: 

Friends of Pompton Lakes Library 
333 Wanaque Avenue 

Pompton Lakes, NJ 07442 

Sign up at the Library to become a Friend of Pompton Lakes Library 

Subscriptions for 2018 are due January 1st 


